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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Last Day Arrangements 
 
School closes for the summer holidays at 12.30pm on Friday 18th July.  
 
School buses will depart from Campion at 12.30pm and the late buses should arrive back on 
site at approximately 12.50pm for students who live in Duston and East and West Hunsbury. 
 
If you are intending to collect your child from school, please do so from 12.40pm onwards to 
enable the buses to clear from the car park. 
 
The canteen will be open during morning break as usual.  Those students who get a free school 
meal should collect this at breaktime. 
 
Wishing you a restful summer break when it comes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Bradley-Smith 
Interim Principal 
 


